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Attention: Mariska Byleveld

Dear Madam,

COMMENTS ON THE PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT OF SIX GLAMPING PODS ON A PORTION OF
THE REMAINDER OF PORTION 101 OF THE FARM ZWARTE JONGERSFONTEIN NO.489,
HESSEQUA MUNICIPAL DISTRICT

The above mentioned report, with reference: HES838/07 has reference .

The Breede-Olifants Catchment Management Agency (BOCMA) has the following comments:

1. No operation is allowed within 100m of a water resource or 1:100 year flood line,
whichever is the greatest. If the proposed activity falls within this area, authorisation
needs to be put in place in terms of the National Water Act (NWA), 1998 (Act No. 36
of 1998). This is to ensure that the riparian ecological status of the water resource will
not be negatively impacted.

2. Please note that any development within 500m from the boundary of any wetland
requires authorisation in terms of the National Water Act (NWA),1998 (Act No. 36 of
1998).

3. No water maybe abstracted from any surface water body and groundwater unless
authorized by this Agency.

4. Where solid waste disposal is to take place on site, ensure that only non-toxic materials
which have no risk of poliuting the groundwater, are buried in designated approved
areas at acceptable depths below ground level.

5. No surface, ground or storm water may be polluted as a result of any activities on the
site.

6. The rehabilitation of the site must ensure that the final conditions of the site is
environmentally acceptable and that there will be no adverse long term effects on the
surrounding environment especially the water resources.

7. Please note that all requirements as stipulated in the National Water Act (NWA), 1998
(Act No. 36 of 1998) must be adhered to.



8. Please note that this Agency reserves the right to amend and / or add to the
comments made above in the light of subsequent information received.

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact the official at the above mentioned details.

MR. JAN VAN STADEN
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